
 

 

 
 

 Year 5 visit to Murgatroyd’s Brine Pump 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our study of materials in science, year 5 will visit Murgatroyd’s Brine Pump in 
Middlewich. The children will have the opportunity to visit the brine pump site where 
they will enjoy a guided tour and learn about the Murgatroyd’s Brine pump.  
 
This visit will be free of charge and will take place on Tuesday 16th April. 5S will go in 
the morning and 5H in the afternoon. We will be walking to the site from school. 
Therefore, please ensure your child wears comfortable shoes and weather appropriate 
clothing e.g. a raincoat or sun hat.  Children should wear their school uniform as normal.  
Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to take with them on the trip. Children will 
eat their lunch in school as usual.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Stevens and Miss Hatton 
 
Year 5 teachers 
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